
Editorial 
 
 With this issue of the Journal of the Argentine Chemical Society – Anales de la 
Asociación Química Argentina, a new Editorial Board starts managing the journal. 
 The former Editorial Board has been in charge for so many years thus the President 
of our Society decided to relief them of the burden of this job. The Board of our Society 
acknowledges the excellent job done by the group led by Prof. Erra-Balsells and the former 
International Advisory Board. 
 Specialists in different areas and from all around Argentina integrate the new 
Editorial Board. Very well known specialists from different countries to whom we 
acknowledge their generosity for their cooperation, integrate the new International 
Advisory Board. 
 Anonymous reviewing policy has been maintained and we have made emphasis in 
obtaining a minimum of two reviewers per manuscript. 
 Several changes are implemented besides the journal's name, which is the most 
obvious. Starting with this issue only articles written in English will be considered for 
publication. This decision will be fully effective when all the manuscripts currently under 
the revision process and that are written in Spanish were published. 
 Each issue will include at least one review article written by invitation of the 
Associate Editors. This issue review article has been written by Sala et al and it deals with 
EPR spectrospic characterization of CrV-saccharide complexes. 
 The new Editorial Board strongly encourages the submission of manuscripts 
through e-mail (see the author's guidelines at the end of this issue). With the generous 
cooperation of the reviewers we will cut the publication delay to less than 3 months. 
 We are planning to publish a minimum of two issues per year and occasionally 
special issues devoted to Scientific Meetings, Workshops, and other special events 
deserving publication. By the end of this year, Members of our Society will have on-line 
access to the Journal through our web page. 
 Effective from this issue there is no page charges for Members of our Society with 
their membership dues updated. 
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